
Masking Guidance for the Washington, DC
Area Staff
This message is intended for all National Capital Region employees and contractors.

Per guidance from the CDC and the Office of Management and Budget, all Federal employees, onsite contractors, and
visitors, regardless of vaccination status, are required to wear a mask inside DOL facilities in the Washington, DC area –
including the Frances Perkins Building – effective immediately.

We appreciate your patience as we develop additional guidance on implementing this updated policy. At this time, the
other components of the DOL COVID-19 Workplace Safety Plan and the DOL Reentry Plan remain in place.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Rachana Desai Martin (she/her) 
Deputy Assistant Secretary for Policy 
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Administration and Management 
U.S. Department of Labor
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